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5th January 2024 

Our ref: KA/049/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Permanent Headteacher Appointment 

I am delighted to inform you that we have successfully appointed a permanent Headteacher for GANF, Daley 

Barber-Allen who is an experienced Headteacher of a large special school across three sites up in Newcastle. He is 

relocating to Lincolnshire and has had several opportunities to visit both Ambergate and Sandon Campuses and is 

very excited to be starting at Easter. 

Daley and I have already begun working very closely and will be having a weekly meeting via Teams to ensure that 

the transition is seamless.  

I want to reassure parents/carers that any changes I make, is in line with Daley’s vision and values and that we are 

working to ensure the very best for all pupils on both campuses.  

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kyna Adkins 

Interim Headteacher 
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